
Our March story is Pete the Cat and the Missing Cupcakes.  

Pete the Cat and his friends are baking cupcakes for a cupcake 
party. But uh-oh! Some of the cupcakes have gone missing! 
Who could have taken them?  

We will help Pete solve the mystery of the missing cupcakes 
and learn that it’s cool to be kind.       

Looking forward to our March adventure with Pete.   

 

                      Mrs. Hanser       
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